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Thurgoona Public School 
Learning for life, in an inclusive, engaging, and supportive environment. 

 

 

Classroom supplies for 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

  

It assists your child greatly if they are properly equipped for school. In the grid below is a list of 

requirements for next year. It would be appreciated if you could ensure that your child has these items for 

their learning at the beginning of the year. If the box is shaded, your child does not require this item.  

 Kinder Year 
1 

Year 

2 
Year 

3 
Year 

4 
Year 

5 
Year 

6 

Individual Student Supplies 

Library bag               

Art smock / shirt for art               

Home reading folder               

Headphones              

 

It is highly recommended that you provide your child with a pencil case with basic stationery for learning. 

We suggest the following items: 

  

Years 1 and 2 

• glue sticks 

• coloured pencils 

• lead pencils  

• scissors 

• textas 

• erasers 

• pencil sharpeners 

 

Years 3 to 6 

• glue sticks 

• coloured pencils 

• lead pencils 

• scissors 
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• textas 

• blue, red and black pens 

• erasers 

• pencil sharpeners 

• ruler 

 

Please ensure that all items are labelled, as they are the responsibility of the children. 

 

All other stationery and books will be supplied by the school. It is advisable that you regularly check with 

your child that they have sufficient supplies throughout the year.  

 

Kind regards 

  

Jessica Brooker 

 

Principal 
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